

28 JULY - 4 AUGUST 2019 HOST FAMILIES NEEDED

Japanese Exchange Partnerships

Newton Moore SHS is hosting students from our sister-school, Kawanishi Hokuryou SHS in Term 3 (from 28 July – 4 August) and we are inviting families to register their interest to host a student.

The aim of their visit is to experience our Australian school and family life, and improve their English-speaking ability. The family's responsibilities are to involve the student into their routine and to provide meals. Japanese students will attend Newton Moore SHS daily with their host student and will join in with their host family's daily routine. All students may apply and will be matched with a student of the same gender.





Learn about a new culture

Showcase Australian lifestyle

Improve Japanese speaking skills

Make lifelong friends

Reciprocal hosting – you may stay with them in Japan!

AMY KING

Japanese Teacher

(08) 9722 2400

amy.king2@education.wa. edu.au

	JAPANESE EXCHANGE PARTNERSHIPS EXPRESSION OF INTEREST YES, WE WOULD LIKE TO PARTICIPATE!
Please complete all fields and return to Mrs. King in the Languages or Mathematics Office.	
	STUDENT NAME MALE / FEMALE
	STUDENT GRADE STUDENT AGE
	PARENT/GUARDIAN NAME
	CONTACT NUMBER
	EMAIL
I would like to participate in the Japanese Exchange Partnership by:	
	☐ HOSTING A JAPANESE STUDENT (25 JULY TO 4 AUGUST 2019) ☐ ATTENDING THE JAPAN STUDY TOUR (26 SEPTEMBER TO 11 OCTOBER 2020 – TBC)